
 

                                                                                  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter            27th May 2022 

 April 2021 

 

 

Headteacher Awards awarded on 20th May 2022 

Reception: Priya and Mason for their fantastic writing of our story of the week 'The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar'. You showed great perseverance and used your phonics knowledge to spell 
more difficult words- well done! Oscar and Levi for knowing your Number Bonds to 10!  

Year 1: Headteacher’s awards went to Wyatt for following instructions, participating and enjoying 
all of his PE sessions this week.  Well done!  Bailey gained a Headteacher’s award for 
following instructions and demonstrating a great understanding in maths.  Well done! 

 
Year 2: The Headteacher award goes to the whole class for an amazing ‘Secret Agent Training’ 

week!  All children were excited to take part in their challenges.  They worked hard, showed 
amazing resilience and have made the Year 2 adults really proud.  Well done Year 2! 

 
Year 3: Headteacher's awards last week went to Ella and Taylor. Ella had an amazing week in which 

she earnt 7 Golden Tickets! She was focussed and engaged in all her lessons especially 
Maths in which we were adding and subtracting fractions. Taylor had a great week in 
Science with her knowledge of plants and how they grow. She used some good scientific 
vocabulary. Well done girls, very proud of you.  

 
Year 4: Max J - For having a good week in Year 4.  I was particularly impressed with his Writing 

where he was successfully including one of his targets.  I was also really pleased with Max's 
enthusiasm and commitment to our PSHE lesson on First Aid. 

 
Charlotte - For her dedication, commitment, and enthusiasm towards reading.  This has 
really improved recently and I am so proud!  She is an active member of the library, 
challenging herself to read longer books but still comprehending well in her AR 
quizzes.  Today we were discussing her future and she loves the idea of being a 
publisher.  Keep it up Charlotte! 

 
Year 5: A busy and chaotic week in Year, but very exciting! Most of the class partook in Bikeability 

and passed level 2! Well done Year 5!  
Headteacher’s certificates, this week, go to James, for an outstanding week in maths. 
Percentages are a brand new concept in Year 5 and they all did brilliantly, but James in 
particular loved it! We are also lucky enough to have a new student in Year 5, and he has 
settled in brilliantly! Therefore, my second certificate has to go to Ethan for a superb first 
week. 

 
Year 6: The Headteacher’s awards went to Sophie for trying really hard with her writing all week 

and trying her best overall.  Brooke W produced some good writing this week too!  Well 
done both! 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Delilah for working super hard in maths. 
Year 1:  Evie-Mai for being organised. 
Year 2:  Tommy for being an excellent secret agent. 
Year 3:  Bella for following instructions. 
Year 4:  Max A for completing a catch on his Catch Me card. 
Year 5:  Isla for good history knowledge. 
Year 6:  Jacob W for writing conferencing. 

Change of email addresses 
 

***PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE BELOW INFORMATION*** 
 

Truro and Penwith Academy Trust have aligned email addresses within the academy so therefore if you 
need to contact the school, you will need these email addresses: 
 
Mr Walden: head@roche.tpacademytrust.org 
Mrs George: roche@tpacademytrust.org 
Mrs Batten: reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org 
Mrs Carlin: hcarlin@roche.tpacademytrust.org 
 
Please start using the above email addresses now.  Any emails to the old addresses will be forwarded for 
a few weeks, but will stop. 
 
During testing of the new emails, unfortunately they have gone into ‘Junk’ folders.  Please add the emails 
into your contacts under ‘trusted senders’ so emails reach you. 
 
Thank you for your patience during the transition. 

 
 

 

School Photographs 
 

School photographs were taken on Tuesday.  Your child will have received a card with how to order on it. 
 
If you do not have the card, please pop Mrs Batten an email on reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org and she can 
give you the information you need. 

 

 

Netball – Roche V Charlestown 
 

On Tuesday 7th June, we are playing a friendly game of netball 
against Charlestown School at Charlestown School.  If your child is 
playing you will have had a letter via Parent Pay and a consent form 
to complete too.  Please make sure this consent form is filled in by 
today. 
 

Please note there is no netball club this day. 

mailto:head@roche.tpacademytrust.org
mailto:roche@tpacademytrust.org
mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
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Tilly’s Diary 

As most of you will know, I absolutely love 

sitting in a box.  This week I really enjoyed 

dropping my ball in the box, playing with the 

ball in the box and then taking it back out!  

It was a fun game! 

I am looking forward to the Jubilee Party 

today!  I am hoping to find something red, 

white and blue to wear.  My collar is red so I 

am nearly there! 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term 

holiday and enjoy the extra bank holidays.  

Love Tilly x  

 

Netball Club 
 

The last after school netball club will 
be on 14th June.  There will be no 
more netball club until the new 
academic year. 
 
Thank you to Year 6 with their 
support during the club this term. 
 
Mrs Powell. 
 
 

Walk for Wellbeing Week 
 

Our ‘Walk for Wellbeing Week’ was hugely successful last 
week with many children walking, cycling and scooting to 
school. 
 
The class who gained the most stickers by travelling to 
school on foot or non-car wheels were Year 1! 
 
Well done to Year 1 who win an extra 10 minutes of play. 
 
Well done to everyone who took part – keep it up! 

 

E-Safety 
 

As we are now heading into the half term break, it’s inevitable that children will 
be spending more time on devices.  Please take a look at our E-Safety section on 
the school website for hints and tips around online usage. 
 
https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/e-safety/ 
 
Remember: “Children left with their own devices will be left to their own 
devices!” 

https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/e-safety/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

 
 

We are incredibly proud of our school council and everything they have achieved this year so far.  They have 
written an Acceptable User Online Safety Agreement (see below) as well as created a wellbeing video 
(available on our website) which helps us with steps we can take to improve our mental health.  Their next 
endeavour is to help the school become more environmentally aware- watch this space for more news on 
this! 
 
Please read the following Acceptable User Online Safety Agreement carefully as it gives important guidelines 
to keep us all safe and happy when using the internet.  It is really important that we monitor what our 
children are doing and how they are communicating online to ensure it is a positive experience for everyone! 
 
Roche-School-E-safety-Acceptable-User-Agreement-1 

 

https://roche.cornwall.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Roche-School-E-safety-Acceptable-User-Agreement-1.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Brownie Gold Award 
 

Miss Tonkin would like to give a special mention to Charlotte who has achieved her Brownie Gold Award which is 
the highest award you can achieve whilst at Brownies. 
 
Charlotte has completed 6 Skills Builders, 6 Interest badges, and 240-unit minutes activity (UMA’s) minutes for each 
of the 6 Themes, which has meant she has gained all 6 Theme Awards and her Brownie Gold Award! (Plus lots of 
other fun challenge badges along the way!!)  
 
Charlotte is pictured receiving her award from the County Commissioner Sue Harris and then giving the Brownie 
salute with Sue and Brown Owl Penny. 
 
If your child is involved with extra-curricular activities, we would love to see them.  Please email photos and 
information to reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org to be featured on the newsletter. 

 

Anyone with a 

daughter aged 4 - 18 

who would like to join 

please register your 

interest at 

www.girlguiding.org.u

k/interested  Adults 

who wish to sign up to 

volunteer can also sign 

up on the website. 

 

 

 

Tilly’s Diary – Entry 2! 

 

We had a very special visitor in the office yesterday!  

The Queen came by to say hello! 

I asked her if she would come to our school 

Platinum Jubilee Party and she said yes! 

Look out for her in the school field.  You can have 

your photo taken with her too! 

Make sure you practise your bows and curtsy’s for 

when you see her! 

The Queen prefers corgi’s apparently but I think she 

definitely likes cockapoo’s too! 

Love Tilly xx 

 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/interested
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HAVE A WONDERFUL HALF 
TERM! 

SEE YOU ALL ON THE 6TH JUNE! 


